
Superintendent’s Highlight of the Week 

May 15, 2015 

This week we highlight the amazing production of Shrek the Musical that blazed across our stage at the Howard B. Mattlin 
Middle School.  Under the direction of Tom Bonica and his drama cadets, this year’s cast and crew produced three 
outstanding performances that were well attended  ( in fact sold out) by the community.  

  

The production reflected the endless hours these students poured into making it this event a tremendous success.  One 
cannot imagine how much better our theatrical productions can get when each night the students achieved 
perfection.  The talent came from all areas, singing, dancing, stage crew, set designs and spectacular costumes.    

 

This year the students choose the theme “learning to be yourself and understanding that you are still special.”  Such a 
great life lesson! 



 
 


